
 

 

EXHIBIT B 

FCC Form 312, Response to Question E20:  FAA Notification 

 

                                               FAA Notification Not Required 

 

Per Section 17.14 (a) of the FCC’s rules, FAA notification is not required, as the antenna structure 

is located in an area with structures of equal or greater heights. 

 

 

 

 


